Essex Region Conservation

the place for life



admin@erca.org P.519.776.5209 F.519.776.8688 360 Fairview Avenue West Suite 311, Essex, ON N8M 1Y6

November 27th, 2018

Peggy Van Mierlo-West Town of Kingsville 2021 Division Rd. N. Kingsville, ON | N9Y 2Y9

Dear Peggy,

The Essex Region Conservation Foundation would like to thank the Town of Kingsville for being a Route Sponsor during the annual Essex Region Conservation Bike Tour. On September 29th, over 250 cyclists experienced the #PlaceforLife by bicycle, enjoying our region's unique routes and trails. After the ride, Mettawas Park in Kingsville, served as an amazing venue for our Lake Front Festival, where our participants and volunteers enjoyed some great food and music. Local bike vendors were also on hand to provide support and educate on new products. We appreciate your help and hope to continue this relationship in the future.

Your generous support and contribution is greatly appreciated, and helped raise over \$20,000 for conservation initiatives in the Windsor-Essex region. Funds raised from the Essex Region Conservation Bike Tour support continued trail connections in the #PlaceforLife. It is involvement from people and organizations such as yourselves that helps us enhance and maintain our Place for Life.

Again, on behalf of the Essex Region Conservation Foundation, thank you very much for your support.

Sincerely,

Danielle Breault Stuebing

Director of Community Outreach Services

519-776-5209 ext. 352 <u>dstuebing@erca.org</u>

Peter Baldwin

Communications & Events Specialist

519-776-5209 ext. 367 pbaldwin@erca.org

